العام الأكاديمي 2023/2022 منتصف الفصل الدراسي الثاني





أوراق العمل الإثرائية

اللغة الإنجليزية

الصف السادس الابتدائي

اسم الطالب
الصف والشعبة

Worksheet (1) Language Functions

* Read and match.

1- Let's go mountain biking.

a. It's too expensive.

2- Why didn't you buy the mobile?

b. We can't. it's too dangerous.

3- How was your trip?

c. Cheetah

4- Which is the fastest animal?

d. It was very nice.

❖ Read and match.

1- It is a place where you can buy souvenirs.

a. We can't, it isn't easy.

2- Let's make a pie!

b. a gift shop

3- Let's play football on Saturday!

c. designers

4- They are people who design nice clothes.

d. good idea

Worksheet (2) Reading

Directions: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Hassan is seventeen years old. His favourite school subject is history because he is interested in reading about Qatar's past. He also loves animals. Every Friday he goes walking in the desert. He takes photographs of birds and animals. Sometimes he has to wait for a long time to take a photograph, but he is very patient. His favourite animal is the Oryx. Next year he is going to take his last school exam. If he passes, he is going to go to university to study about animals. He wants to be a zoologist.

His friend Ali is sixteen years old. He is quite friendly and hard-working. He knows lots of people and he passed all his exams last year. At school, he is good at languages. He is not very good at science or mathematics. When he leaves school, he is going to study English at university. After that, he is going to take advanced translation exams because he wants to be a translator.

1. What is Hassan's dream job?

- A. a doctor
- B. a fireman
- C. a policeman
- D. a zoologist

What is Hassan's favourite subjec

- A. English
- B. History
- C. Science
- D. Arabic

3. What does Hassan take photos to?

4. Where is Ali going to study English?

Worksheet (3) Reading

❖ Directions: Read the passage and answer the questions.

Mickey Mouse is a cartoon character who has become an icon for the Walt Disney Company. Mickey Mouse is short for Mitchell Mouse. It was created in 1928 by Walt Disney and Ub Iwerks and voiced by Walt Disney. The first appearance of Mickey Mouse was in Plane Crazy on May 15, 1928. But the Walt Disney Company celebrates Mickey Mouse birth as November 18, 1928 upon the release of Steamboat Willie, because it is the first Mickey Mouse Cartoon with sound. The anthropomorphic mouse has developed along the years. He first appeared in color in 1935. The first Technicolor Disney film was Flowers and Trees from 1932. He also evolved from being simply a character in animated cartoons and comic strips to become one of the most recognizable symbols in the world. Mickey's popularity has grown around the world. This was due to his angelic nature. Mickey never does anything immoral. However, in 2009 the Walt Disney Company announced that they will begin to re-brand the Mickey Mouse character by moving away from his pleasant, cheerful image and reintroducing the more devious side of his personality, starting with the upcoming Epic Mickey, a Mickey Mouse video game. The Walt Disney company thus intends to show the mischievous side of Mickey's personality.

1. What is the text mainly about?

- A. Walt Disney company
- B. Mickey Mouse
- C. Ub Iwerks
- D. Snow White

- 2. When was Mickey Mouse cartoon created?
- A. 1935
- B. 1932
- C. 1928
- D. 2023
- 3. When did Walt Disney Company celebrate Mickey Mouse birth?

4. Who created Mickey Mouse?

Worksheet (4) Vocabulary

Fill in the gaps with the suitable words from the box.

thick - cloud - winner - light

- 1- My new phone is very______. It weighs only 110 grams.
- 2- The soup is too ______. Put some water in it.
- 3- Argentina was the _____ of FIFA World Cup Qatar 2022.
- 4- There was a big ______ blocking the sun light yesterday.
- Fill in the gaps with the suitable words from the box.

heavy - protect - underground - air

- 1- Can you please open the window? I need some fresh .
- 2- We got round using the _____ while we were in London.
- 3- This bag is too______. I can't carry it.
- 4- We have to stop pollution and _____ our planet.

Worksheet (5) Grammar

* Read and choose the cor	lect allswei.
1. Ali, let's start	l can't wait.
A. playing	
B. played	
C. plays	
D. play	
2. The boy is too young	the horse.
A. ride	
B. rides	
C. to ride	
D. to riding	
3. A mechanic is someone	fixes cars.
A. who	
B. which	
C. where	
D. whose	

4.My brother was b	oorn	2009.
--------------------	------	-------

- A. in
- B. at
- C. on
- D. from

5. I enjoy _____ comic books.

- A. read
- B. reads
- C. reader
- D. reading

6. I am going to travel to Dubai _____ March.

- A. on
- B. at
- C. in
- D. from

Worksheet (6) Grammar

Do as shown between brackets.	
1. The school is a place. We learn at school.	(Join the sentences using where)
2. A class is a place we learn. (Insert a	relative pronoun)
3. I hate <u>make</u> fun of people. (Correct the underline	d word)
4. Did you know that a sloth is <u>slow</u> than a snail? (C	orrect the underlined adjective)
5. My brother is as <u>fastest</u> as my cousin. (Correct the underlined adjective)
6. Salem is a teacher. He teaches English.	(Join the sentences using who)

Worksheet (7) Writing

1- Write a paragraph of seven sentences about your favourite film.	
Helping questions:	

> What is the title of the film?

	>	When did it come out?	
	>	What are the main characters?	
•••••	• • • • •		
•••••	• • • • •		
•••••			
•••••	• • • • •		
•••••	• • • • •		
•••••	• • • • •		
•••••	• • • • •		
•••••	• • • • • •		
•••••			
•••••	• • • • •		
	• • • • • •		
	• • • • • •		

Worksheet (8) Writing

2-Write a paragraph of seven sentences about your count	у.
---	----

Helping questions:	
Where is your country?	

- How big is your country?
 What is the weather like in your country?